
 
 

 

February 24, 2023 

 

 

Dear Friends of the Reservoirs: 

 

The Northcentral Pennsylvania Conservancy is excited to work with the Pennsylvania Fish and 

Boat Commission, Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources Bureau of 

State Parks (Bald Eagle State Park), and U. S. Army Corps of Engineers on projects to reduce 

shoreline erosion and increase fish habitat at Sayers Lake. 

 

The Northcentral Pennsylvania Conservancy works extensively with the Pennsylvania Fish and 

Boat Commission (PFBC) on stream projects. Since 2009 our partnership with PFBC has 

resulted in over 20 miles of stream impacted. We are looking forward to expanding to lakes and 

increasing habitat and improving local water quality. 

 

We anticipate providing at least $1,728 of inkind match towards project administration. This 

includes time spent on the bidding and contracting of the work, processing and paying invoices, 

as well as communications about the project and coordinating visits with elected officials. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to apply. Please let me know if you have any questions, 

rcarey@npcweb.org and 570-419-3472 are the best ways to reach me. 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

 

Reneé Carey 

Executive Director 
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